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March 25, 2020 
 
Dear Student, 
 
I want to share some information that may help as you address the challenges of completing your 
UNM semester during the COVID-19 pandemic. 
 
The UNM Faculty Senate unanimously passed the "UNM Faculty Senate Resolution: 
COVID-19 Emergency Measures for Student Academic Success." Among other measures, 
the resolution makes it possible for you to elect to change from a letter grade to Credit/No Credit. 
You can opt in to CR/NC for Spring 2020 courses in which you are currently enrolled.  The 
courses will count for degree requirements and graduation requirements*.  CR/NC courses taken 
in Spring 2020 can be in excess of the normal total maximum of 24 credits of CR/NC 
(undergraduates) or 6 credits of CR/NC (graduate students). The Faculty Senate also commits 
faculty to suspending graded assignments for the period between March 23, 2020 and April 5, 
2020. 
 

*Note: If you are in an applied program with external licensure —such as those in the 
Health Sciences Center (HSC), College of Education and Human Sciences, or Speech 
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